600 CULLEN AVENUE, EVANSVILLE, INDIANA 47715 between Lincoln and Bellemeade Avenues

PHONE: 479-3341

January 9, 2004

Steve Weis, President New Vision Communications R.R. 2, Box 262 Washington, IN 47501

Dear Steve,

The Board of Directors of Belle Manor East would like to commend your company for the manner in which you worked with the Association members while installing new cable wiring.

Your men were friendly, worked quietly and efficiently while completing their tasks. We wish to express our appreciation to you and your workers for leaving the units clean when you were finished. Even with a few glitches, you worked graciously with, and were very accommodating to, the owners.

We would be pleased to offer our recommendation.

Sincerely,

Rosa Denney, President

Rosa Denney

Board of Directors

Belle Manor East Owners' Association, Inc.

cc. Kenneth L. Gayler, Regional Manager Custom Cable Services, Inc.



October 12, 2005

Dear Insight Team Member,

As Regional Sales Manager for Insight Business in the South, I highly recommend New Visions as our Installation Contractor. The President and Owner of this company, Steve Weis consistently holds his team to high standards and is responsive to any special requests.

As Insight Business grows and the demands for a high class level of service increase, we are counting on Steve and his team to meet our needs. I feel that he is up to the task.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me on my direct line, 502-357-4676.

Sincerela,

Karla Haas Insight Business

South Regional Sales Manager 4701 Commerce Crossings Dr.

Louisville, KY 40229

502-357-4676



To Whom It May Concern

New Vision Communications was contracted by Smithville Telephone for the purpose of pre-wiring homes, businesses and MDU's ahead of our Fiber Optic Build. They have been very flexible with their staffing and the quality of their work has been excellent. The few Issues that have arisen have been dealt with quickly and efficiently for all parties concerned.

I would recommend New Vision Communications for any upcoming project you may have.

Thank You

Steve Hamilton

Supervisor FTTH cutover team

55 A. Hamilton

Phone 812-935-2236/812876-2211 ext 236



To whom it may concern:

This is a letter of recommendation for New Vision Communications. Cinergy MetroNet, Inc. has used New Vision over the past 2 ½ years to construct approximately 50 miles of aerial and underground fiber optic cable. The quality of their work is excellent. New Vision continues to be a competitive bidder on our list of approved contractors and I look forward to working with them in the future. Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thanks,

Jeff Ketterer Project Manager Cinergy MetroNet, Inc.



March 10, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

It is my pleasure to recommend Steve Weise, his performance working as a M.D.U. installation contractor for SIGECOM/WOW proved that he would provide quality work to any company.

I know Steve for 8 years in my capacity as a construction manager at SIGECOM/WOW. Steve worked for me on various projects as a M.D.U. contractor and with inspecting & documenting over 100 miles of aerial facilities, and based on his work, I would rank him as an excellent contractor in his field.

Steve was excellent in providing daily progress updates to managers and maintenance personal and ensured any issues were resolved in a timely manor. Steve always followed through to ensure projects were complete on time and to everyone's satisfaction.

I his performance with our company is a good indication of how he would perform in yours, he would be a great asset for your M.D.U. projects.

If I can provide you with any future information, please contact me.

Yours Sincerely

Rick Bowen Construction Manager SIGECOM / WOW



March 9, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

New Vision Communications has been providing contract installation services to Avenue Broadband for the last twelve months. Their installation services have been excellent and billing and paperwork has been outstanding.

Avenue has the highest regard for New Vision and would recommend their services to any broadband provider.

Sincerely,

Mary lafrate

Vice President and General Manager